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June 12, 2013 
 
 
Gladstone Brown 
99 Geranium Avenue West 
Saint Paul MN 55117 
 
VIA EMAIL: ciarab81@yahoo.com 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 99 Geranium Avenue West 
 
Dear Mr. Brown: 
 
This is to confirm that on June 11, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant until August 1, 2013 for 
compliance.  Inspector will confirm that things are going ok and that the life safety issues such 
as smoke detectors, carbon monoxides, extension cords, or blockage of egress windows taken 
care of. 
 
If you wish to contest further, you may attend the City Council public hearing on Wednesday, 
July 10, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers, Third Floor. 
 
Any questions, you may contact our office at 651-266-8585. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Scott Perrier (email) 
 Lisa Cortez, 15584 Empress Ave N #7, Hugo MN 55037 (via US Mail)  
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